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UPCOMING IMPORTANT
DATES

Friday, March 1st - Character Trait
Assembly @ 2:30pm 

Monday March 4th - 22nd - Big Box
Fundraiser open on School Cash Online

Tuesday, March 5th - Sting Spirit Day
Players visit for Confident Kids Program
9:30-11am 

Thursday, March 7th - Point Edward Skating
Trip 10am –11 am

Thursday, March 7th - Dental Screening by
Lambton Public Health will begin at 11:40am 

Sunday, March 10th - Ramadan Begins -
Ramadan Mubarak to our families celebrating!

Monday, March 11th - 15th  March Break  (No
School)

Wednesday, March 13th – Mrs. Teft’s Class
sings O' Canada @ the Sting Game (Discount
Tickets Available: Free tickets to Mrs. Teft's
students)

Monday, March 18th - Spirit Day: Green &
Gold Day 

Friday, March 22nd - Term 2 IEPs home 

Wednesday, March 27th - Hot Lunch Day

Wednesday, March 27th, at 11:00 am Frozen
Junior at the Imperial – Teft, Lounsbury,
Graham Harding 6s  

Thursday, March 28th - Bridgeview Spring
Event (Fundrasing items on School Cash
Online)

Friday, March 29th - Good Friday (No School) 

Spirit Days are EVERY FRIDAY - Be sure to
rock your Badger spirit wear to earn points
for your colour house!

 

WELCOME SPRING!

We hope you're enjoying the warmer temperatures and seeing the growth and changes that are
happening around us. We're still focused on ensuring the well-being of our students and providing a
safe and engaging learning environment for all our Badgers. We feel blessed to have such passionate
students, staff, and community for their unwavering support and partnership.

If you ever would like to discuss your student or an idea for the school community. Please don’t
hesitate to reach out 519-337-3295 or megan.boss@lkdsb.net. 

WHERE YOU CAN FIND
US

SCHOOL COUNCIL

We are looking for new members to
collaborate on our school-wide goals.

 Our next meeting is April  10th  @ 6:30 pm
in the Learning Commons. 

All welcome.  Please call the office for more
infomation 519-337-3295.

M A R C H  N E W S L E T T E R  2 O 2 4

HEADING TO THE ARENA
MARCH 7TH,  10-11AM
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Our school council and friends at Point
Edward Arena, in partnership with PEMMA,
have kindly invited us back to the rink on
Thursday, March 7th from 10-11 am. We will
start walking over at 9:40 am and welcome
parents and guardians to meet us there. We
will return to the school shortly after 11 am.
Students needing skates or a CSA helmet
must inform their teachers. We have some
donated skates and will keep track of who
still needs equipment in the office. If you
have extra skates or helmets, please have
your student drop them off at the office.
We’ll make sure it returns to you after.
Thank you for your help and kind donations
already!

https://www.lkdsb.net/school/queenelizabeths/Pages/default.aspx#/=
https://www.lkdsb.net/school/queenelizabeths/Pages/default.aspx#/=
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On Friday, March 22nd,  Individual Education Plans will come home
with families to help consult with us about your student’s programs,
goals and accommodations. We look forward in partnering with all
our families to help champion our student’s to reach their potential.
Please don’t hesitate to reach out to with suggestions and updates.
You are always welcome to reach out to Ms. Payne or Mrs. Boss at
519-337-3295 to discuss your students needs!  

.

IEPS COMING HOME THIS MONTH

M A R C H  N E W S L E T T E R  2 0 2 4
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CYC LAMBTON COLLEGE STUDENT JULIA BOLENS HAS BEEN WORKING TO BUILD
RELATIONSHIP WITH OUR INTERMEDIATES

SSW  Lambton College student Gabby Ostropolec has been working on utilizing
student voice with our grade six students, finding various ways to utilize their

leadership skills throughout our building. Thanks, ladies for making our cookies
to decorate at our Valentine’s Event.

Our students have
worked with students

to determine engaging
alternative recess
ideas to help keep

students engaged and
having fun at recess!  

Our Badgers are
looking forward to

these options! 
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K I N D E R S T A R T  2 0 2 4
C O N T I N U E S

Registering your child for Kindergarten is as easy as 1, 2, 3. 

First, find your school. 
Then, complete the online registration form @
www.lkdsb.net/kindergarten in advance. 

Next, come and meet our caring Badger staff 
Wednesday, April 3rd, 2024, from 4:00 pm – 7:00 pm and 
Wednesday , May  29th, 2024, from 4:00 pm – 7:00 pm. 

Remember to bring: 
• Birth certificate or proof of Canadian Citizenship or Residency Status
(if appropriate) 
• Proof of residency (e.g., utility or tax bill, lease/rental agreement, etc.)
 •Your child
 
** Note: If you miss Kindergarten registration on February 1 or 2, you can still register
your child. Please contact your local school at (519)337-3295 for more information.

        WE LOOK FORWARD TO MEETING OUR NEWEST BADGERS!
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 WELL-BEING & PEER PROGRAMS

KERNELS POPCORN FUNDRAISER - WE’VE RESTOCKED!!!

Thanks to our families, we sold out in our first month! The staff and students
have been loving their flavour options with our Tuesday and Friday popcorn
distribution. 

We will continue in the months of March and April with our Kernels popcorn
sales to support our grade 7&8 students heading to Wonderland in June.
We still have two versions for sale online.  Option 1 is for families who would
like to purchase 5 bags for $12.50. Option 2 is for 8 bags for $20. Families are
welcome to share cards! Cards will be shared and recollected each week for
safekeeping. Purchases will only be accepted through School Cash Online. If
you have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact Mrs. Boss at
megan.boss@lkdsb.net or 519-337-3295. 

If you would like us to bag and send home any personal bags of popcorn, we’d
be happy to do so. Bags sell for $2.50 each and payments can still be made
through card purchases and sent home at any time. 

Thanks to our school council and friends at the Point Edward Optimist,
we have offered more support for our Badgers in learning how to
build and maintain healthy relationships and learn more about positive
decision-making and healthy coping strategies for facing some of
life’s challenges and adversities.

We thank them and their volunteers for joining us each week and
building caring relationships with our students.
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Easter Monday - Monday, April 1st

Professional Development Day (No School) - Monday, April 8th

School Council Meeting Wednesday, April 10th

Grade 7/8 Immunizations Thursday, April 11th

Pasta Fest - Meal pick up(4-6:30pm)  at the Dante Club April 25th 

 

SAVE THE DATE

JR. BASKETBALL BEGINS

T H A N K  Y O U  P E M A A  &  O P P  

Mr. Lounsbury and Ms. Teft are reaching out to students in
grades 4 to 6 who are interested in learning how to play
together and compete against other schools. Permission
forms and information about locations will be sent home
soon. 

Badger Nation was pleased with a generous offer to pay for fees
associated with our upcoming skating trip. We continue to be so fortunate
for the community approach to creating fun-filled, memorable moments
for all our students. Thank you for your kindness and the great example you
set as a community partner.

Also, at our skate on March 7th will be OPP officer and mental health team
members Tom VanBowen and Jeanine Robertson will meet us at the rink to
share in this experience with us. 


